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New Business Opens in Falls City
A new business opened up in Falls City on Friday. Z Wireless, the largest Verizon Premium
Wireless Retailer in the Midwest opened a retail location at 1419 Harlan, next to Subway.

The new Z Wireless store in Falls City is the 29th location in the state of Nebraska. Store hours
will be 10 a-m until 7 p-m Monday through Friday, 10 a-m — 6 p-m Saturday’s and from noon until
5 p-m on Sunday’s.

Z Wireless is a retail sales and service company operating Verizon Premium Wireless Retail
stores throughout the Midwest.

The District Manager of the Falls City location is Jeff Steenbarger and the Regional Manager is
Preston Bennett.



